
HELP SUPPORT
TRINITY CENTER
OFFICE STAFF

Remember our outreach shower of

office supplies for the ECW Annual

Gathering 2021? 

Bring your donations to our Diocesan Episcopal

Church Women Trinity Meeting on August 17. The

supplies wish list is on the next page of this flyer.

DONATE OFFICE SUPPLIES TO KEEP

HELPING TRINITY SUCCEED! THEY

WERE SO APPRECIATIVE OF OUR 2021

DRIVE, AND WE WOULD LOVE TO

SUPPORT THEM AGAIN.

EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN



SUPPLIES WISH

LIST

HELP TRINITY CENTER FOCUS THEIR
BUDGET ON WHAT MATTERS MOST

Supplies Wish List:

- Reams of White Paper, 8 1/2 x 11

- 3-Tab Manila File Folders

- Steno Note Pads

- Standard Legal Pads

- Plain White Business Envelopes

- Padded Mailing Envelopes, various sizes

- Mailing Labels

- "Hello, my name is" Sticky Nametags

- EXPO Brand Dry Erase Markers, various

colors

- 3x5 Post-It Notes

- For Point of Arrival: Travel Toothpaste,

Toothbrushes, and Travel-Sized Shampoo

and Conditioners for Guests Who Forget

Please bring any of these items you can

to our Diocesan Episcopal Church

Women Trinity Meeting on Wednesday,

August 17. If you have any questions or

need further assistance, please call Kit

Reddick, Mission and Outreach, at 252-

792-1158.


